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14th February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

REAch2 Academy Trust Children’s Survey 
 

Across March, children will participate in the REAch2 Children’s Survey. This is an online survey for all 20,000 

children across the REAch2 Academy Trust, that we at Phoenix St. Peter Academy are part of. 

 

The survey asks a range of questions about learning, school life, and wellbeing. It will be completed in school 

during the coming weeks. 

 

You do not need to do anything, but we want to make sure that only children and their parents who feel 

comfortable doing so, complete the survey. We will ask every child to tell us if the survey makes them feel 

worried and we would welcome your views too. The survey will ask all children at the beginning to confirm they 

have had the survey explained to them and are happy to answer the questions. Class teachers will do this with 

their classes, to reduce anxiety and also to help with reading the questions for younger children. 

 

We will also remind them that they can stop answering the survey at any time, and their answers are only 

included if they click the “Finish” button at the end. It is also possible to remove the data once it has been 

submitted by contacting the school. 

 

We are running this survey to help our school further improve teaching, learning and the daily experiences of 

every child. Data from all the schools across REAch2 will also be used to help make improvements for children 

across our Academy Trust. The Trust will feed back on the survey results later in the year. There are no questions 

about families, it is all focused on school. 

 

If you have any questions about this, please contact our school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

MLJordan 

 

Mr. M. Jordan 

Associate Headteacher 
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